
RESIDENTS OF GILLAMS ARE ONCE AGAIN ASKED TO 
PARTICIPATE IN CLEAN UP GILLAMS FOR ANOTHER 
YEAR.  ON TUESDAY, MAY 8 @ 7:00 P.M. INDIVIDUALS 
AND ENCOURAGED TO DONATE AT LEAST 30 MINUTES 
OF THEIR TIME TO PICK UP LITTER ON THEIR 
RESPECTIVE PROPERTIES AND PARKING LOTS, 
NEIGHBOURHOOD STREETS, OR TO ADOPT A PUBLIC 
GREEN SPACE. 
 
SO THAT THE TOWN CAN ACKNOWLEDGE THE EFFORTS 
OF THOSE THAT VOLUNTEER THEIR TIME ARE ASKED TO 
MEET AT THE FIRE HALL. 
 
CLEAN UP GILLAMS HOPES TO MOBILIZE RESIDENTS ON 
THE THEORY THAT MANY HANDS MAKE SHORT WORK.  IT 
NOT ONLY IMPROVES THE APPEARANCE OF THE 
COMMUNITY, IT ALSO HIGHLIGHTS THE SENSE OF 
COMMUNITY SPIRIT THAT EXISTS IN GILLAMS, AND 
DEMONSTRATES THE RESPONSIBILITY WE FEEL 
TOWARDS THE PROTECTION OF THE ENVIRONMENT.   
 
THE TOWN OF GILLAMS PROUDLY SUPPORTS INITATIVES 
THAT FOCUS ON PROTECTING THE ENVIRONMENT AND 
IMPROVES THE SENSE OF COMMUNITY.   EVERYONE 
SHARES A PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY TO HELP 
PREVENT LITTER IN THE COMMUNITY AND AN 
OBLIGATION TO PRESEVER AND PROTECT OUR 
ENVIRONMENT.  THE TOWN IS RELIANT ON VOLUNTEERS 
TO TAKE TIME OUT OF THEIR BUSY SCHEDULES TO 
MAKE A DIFFERENCE WE ALL CAN APPRECIATE. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT THE TOWN OFFICE 
AT 783-2800. 


